
SUPPORTIVE INFORMATION SHEET

CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD

DATE: 2/1/2024

SUBJECT: VSBA School Board Clerk and Deputy Clerk Appreciation Week

- Beth Cheuk

BACKGROUND
INFORMATION:

The VSBA Board of Directors has designated the third week in

February as “VSBA School Board Clerk Appreciation Week”.

The VSBA encourages all school boards to officially designate

the third week in February as “School Board Clerk Appreciation

Week”.

STRATEGIC PLAN: Priority # 3 - Support Our Staff

RECOMMENDATION: That the School Board and community recognize School Board

Clerk Julia Green and Deputy Clerk Leslie Thacker for their

service to the Charlottesville City School Board.

ACTION REQUIRED: None

CONTACT PERSON(S): Beth Cheuk, Supervisor of Community Relations


